
My experience at Redemption College in the first term of SSS1 
 
My name is Rahab Sunday. My experiences from the 9th of October 2012 to the 9th of 
November 2012 in this school are many. The first time I attended the school, I saw a lot of 
new behaviours from both the teachers and the students. We have many teachers and students 
who come from different places, tribes and states. The school has many buildings for class 
rooms, the principal’s office and staff rooms. The school has many good teachers who are 
doing their best in teaching us the way we can understand. The school also has disciplined 
teachers and students, and the teachers are very friendly to each other. Also, the principal is a 
very qualified woman because she has the knowledge and skills needed in her line of work. 
 
The next thing that makes me to be enjoying the school is that in the area of sport, the school 
is not left behind. We have good equipments for the sport activities and a well constructed 
field for football and other outdoor activities. The school is made up of four houses: the Red 
House (Diamond), the Green House (Olive), the Yellow House (Gold) and the Blue House 
(Orchard). Every Friday, there is time allocated for some activities such as the sport, labour 
and different club activities. So, I like the school. 
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